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August 16, 2013
The Honorable Michael H. Michaud

Ranking Member

House Veterans Affairs Committee

1742 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2943

Dear Representative Michaud:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Medicare VA Reimbursement Act” (H.R. 2953) that authorizes Medicare reimbursement for eligible veterans to improve access for Medicare-eligible veterans and enhance health care funding for the VA.


Under current law, Medicare is not authorized to reimburse VA hospitals for care provided to Medicare eligible veterans. This results in veterans being forced to decide between receiving medical care through the VA, or using Medicare at a non-VA facility and foregoing the personalized care of a VA hospital. The majority of veterans pay into Medicare for most of their lives, yet the law prohibits them from benefitting from this via care at VA facilities later in life.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Representatives to ask for their support. FRA also stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation.


The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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